
 
 
 
 
 
9 May 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear families 
 
As you will be aware, our Year 11 students will be celebrating their time at Fazakerley with a Prom on Thursday 30 
June. Prom is something that we are all looking forward to at Dixons Fazakerley Academy – it marks the culmination 
of years of hard work and determination from so many of our students. 
 
I must take this opportunity to remind you that the £45 fee must be paid via Parent Pay by 12.00 pm on Friday 20 
May at the very latest. If we do not receive full payment by this date, we will be unable to secure the booking with 
the venue. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mr Swift or Mrs Dally. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr Roberts 
Vice Principal 
Dixons Fazakerley Academy 
 


